
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 11/10/2021 6:13 PM 
To: "DA Submission Mailbox" <DASubmission@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Online Submission 

11/10/2021 

M R  Andrew Jacovides 
61 / 30 Moore Road RD 
Freshwater NSW 2096 

RE: DA2021/1620 - 31 Moore Road FRESHWATER NSW 2096 

Dear Council, I strongly oppose the above development application by Harbord Hotel. I have been a long 
time owner and resident o f  White Waves at 30 Moore Road, with my flat looking directly onto the pub. The 
existing operations o f  the hotel already detract from the otherwise peaceful and family friendly environment 
o f  Freshwater beach - with excessive noise, lights, anti-social behaviour, and added traffic. The proposed 
development will only make all these problems worse. Please reject the development for the sake o f  the 
residents who live nearby. Thank you. 
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